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The Unification Church was represented at the Forum of New Religions of Ukraine. Which was held on 

October 12 and 13 in the Ukrainian city of Khmelnytskyi. 

 

The purpose of the forum was to increase public awareness of the activities and beliefs of new religious 

trends in Ukraine, as well as to direct professional study of new religious movements by scholars and 

young researchers of religions. 

 

About 50 people altogether took part in the forum: scientists, teachers, young researchers of religions, 

students, representatives of the authorities, public organizations and the media. 

 

For two days, representatives of different religious movements presented the basics of their doctrine and 

practice. Rarticipants could get acquainted with the presented literature and discuss and ask questions. 

 

The representative of the Unification Church, Mr. Alexander Timofeev, gave two presentations about the 

church philosophy, history and traditions. 

 

In general, the meeting was fruitful, and it was planned to continue communication in the near future. 

 

 


